
Dear 4th Grade Parents, 

As the school year begins your child will be preparing selections for our 

Music Program, “A Tribute to Heroes.” Our program will celebrate our great 

nation and honor our Military, Police Officers, Firefighters, and Emergency 

Responders. We will be performing on Thursday, September 26th at 6:45 pm in 

the Pattison Elementary Gym. Your child will need to be dressed in blue jeans, 

tennis shoes, and either a solid RED, WHITE, or NAVY short-sleeved shirt. Shirts 

can have a collar or not, but must be *ABSOLTELY* logo-free and plain. No 

pictures or designs whatsoever may be on their shirt, no matter how small. Shirts 

can be found at Walmart or Target, and are pretty inexpensive. Please make 

arrangements to purchase this shirt if you don’t already have one. 

We will also have two daytime performances in the Pattison Gym at 9:00 am and 

at 2:00 pm, to sing for the teachers, staff, and students. Please have your child wear 

their performance attire to school on Thursday, September 26th. 

Our program focuses on honoring and thanking those in our community who 

perform dangerous jobs to save our lives and keep us safe. Each child is challenged 

to invite at least one person who is a current U.S. military member of any branch, a 

military veteran, or a past or present firefighter, policeman, or emergency worker. 

Individual speaking parts will also be available for those students wishing to speak 

in our program by themselves. If your students are interested, they may audition 

for a special part when they come to music the week of 9/9-9/13. During the 

audition, students will be asked to read “The Pledge of Allegiance,” and all parts 

for the program will be passed out by 9/16/19. 

  

Thank you, 

 

 

Jenny Mauterstock & Lara Dixon, Pattison Music Specialists 

jennylmauterstock@katyisd.org / 281.237.5491   

laradixon@katyisd.org / 281.237.4436    
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